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-Let’s Talk About Sex (1.5hrs) 
-General Assembly (1hr) 
-General Assembly Refresh (1.5 hrs) 
-ULSU Volunteer Fair (3hrs) 
-MSS Etiquette Dinner (4hrs) 
-Strategic Planning Committee (2hrs) 
 

Let’s Talk About Sex 
I attended the joint ORS and SU event to discuss consent, sexual health, 
and intersectionality. This event had breakout groups where we got to 
participate in exercises ranging from learning consent through handshakes, 
or an activity called “Privilege for Sale”. The group I was sitting in had a lot 
of forward-thinking discussion and I had a wonderful time listening and 
engaging in an unfortunately under looked topic. 
 
General Assembly 
I attended the October General Assembly meeting in which I was ratified to 
be a member of the assembly. We had some fruitful discussion about the 
Meliorist Levy increase and we also approved a tech expenditure for the 
General Manager of the ULSU. In addition to this I watched Education 
Representative Ethan Pullan almost catch a Timbit in his mouth. 
  
 
 
General Assembly Refresh 
I had a lovely lunch with VP Academic Kate Potts and she provided me 
with an overview of what the ULSU does and how it operates. This 
information will allow me to be an effective representative due to the 
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breadth of knowledge we covered. In addition to this I was given a tour of 
all of our facilities. 
 
ULSU Volunteer Fair 
I tabled with a few other representatives and Paige our Volunteer 
Coordinator to promote volunteering opportunities for the ULSU. I was able 
to get individuals to sign up to be put on the mail list for future events. We 
also promoted the function and purpose of the ULSU. 
 
Strategic Planning Committee 
In the month of October, I attended two Strategic Planning Committee 
meetings. In our first meeting we discussed the last strategic plan that was 
developed and deliberated on opportunities for improvement. In our second 
meeting we discussed and strategized some new objectives for the ULSU 
in the next 5 years. I leave every meeting delighted with the level of insight 
I have seen in our discussion. 

 
 


